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November 16, 1982

Mr. K. Dale Smith

Director, Uranium Recovery Field Office
Box 25325

Denver, CO 80225

RE: Cleveland Cliffs Iron Company, lorth Rolling Pin Site
Dear Mr. Smith:

in reference to your 5 November 1982 lotter and its attached 5 November memoran-
d'n to the Cleveland Cliffs Iron Company (CCIC), it is my understanding that the NRC
wiuld not release the Source Material Licence for the North Rolling Pin site until
the Slate of “yoming had released Cleveland Cliffs Iron Compary from all responsibili-
ties. While it Is true we have inspected the site and noted no obvicus problems with
the site, CCIC will not be completely released from ali responsibilities until vegeta~-
tion is established. This will most likely be in the spring or summer of 1983.

If you have any questions, please contact me.
Sincerely,

Richard A. Chancellor
District IV Engineering Supervisor
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